
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Austin Katigan
Cc: Holly Erdman
Subject: RE: SPUD Water + Sewer Connection Fees Payment Timeline
Date: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 8:03:03 AM

Good morning Austin,
 
I believe these conditions would be through our Public Health Department.  Holly Erdman or Jesse
Cox would be able to answer your question in regard to timing.  I have included Holly in the email.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 

From: Austin Katigan <austin@evolutionprojects.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 11:26 AM
To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: SPUD Water + Sewer Connection Fees Payment Timeline
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Hi Kelly
 
Hope you had a great weekend. I wanted to reach out with one additional question that we have
related to our Hyak B development site. We have been in discussion with the Snoqualmie Pass Utility
District regarding water and sewer connection fee payments and the timing of those payments. The
estimate we received from SPUD shows pretty substantial fees, so we want to be prepared to pay
those at the appropriate time. We anticipate those fees will need to be paid at the time we submit
for our building permits. Would you be able to confirm that timeline for us? Or, if they are required
to be paid at a different time, that would be very h helpful to know as well.
 
Thank you for your help,
Austin
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Austin Katigan   Development Manager
evolution Projects   c.405.406.3088
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